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All states should be moving toward vote by mail, not away from it. The more voters 

that participate in our democracy the better it will be. Vote by mail is easy and 

convenient results in higher voter turnout. There is no need to set up and staff polling 

places. Voters can do their research with ballot in hand, making it easier to make 

informed decisions.  


